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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
Parents Evening 
 
This year we are planning to have parents evening ‘in person’ but with a good distance between members 
of staff and parents.  
 
Location of parents’ consultations: 
 

Room/s Classes 

Orange Classroom and Conservatory All KS1 Classes (Purple, Green and Orange) 

Gold Classroom All Early Years Classes (Gold, Platinum and Silver) 

School Hall Yellow, Blue, Amber and Emerald Classes 

Sapphire Classroom Year 6 Sapphire Class  

 
 
The parents’ consultations will happen on the dates and times below: 
 

Date Time 

Tuesday, 2 November 2021 3:30-6:30 

Wednesday, 3 November 2021  4:00-6:00 

Thursday, 4 November 2021 5:30-7:30 

 
In order to book a slot, either reserve one on the class clipboard or email the office with at least three time 
options. The clipboards will be placed on a table outside children’s classrooms in adjacent path, playground 
or garden areas.  Bookings will open at 1pm on Monday, 11 October 2021.  
 
 
Miss Essen 
Miss Essen has recently been unwell and had a short stay in hospital. Miss Essen is healing well and 
should be back with Blue Class in the near future. In the interim Mr Steyn, who has been teaching Blue 
Class since Miss Essen became ill, will continue to be the interim class teacher. I am sure you will join me 
in wishing Miss Essen a speedy recovery.  
 
Kingswood 
Our Year 6 children had a wonderful time away at Kingswood earlier on this week. The children reported 
that the Kingswood staff were really supportive and re-assuring throughout their stay. The children enjoyed 
a range of activities including laser tag, nightline, aero ball, fencing, zip line, quad bikes, campfire and a 
disco.  
 
The children also reported that there was plenty to eat every day and that the site had pretty views of the 
sea. 
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Harvest Celebrations 
 
Our Year 2, 3 and 4 pupils did a great job leading the harvest celebrations with special harvest and autumn 
songs and poems on Thursday. The children in all classes also enjoyed wearing their autumnal colours. A 
grand total of £266.12 was raised on the day. Half of this money will go to CAFOD and half to Action for 
Children. Thank you to parents for your donations to these charities.  
 
Wishing you all well for the weekend and we look forward to seeing the children back on Monday.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

James Edwards 

 

Mr J Edwards 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


